The regular meeting of the Boydton Town Council was cancelled for Tuesday, January 12, 2021, at 7:30 P.M. in the Town Hall Council Chambers.

Due to the "second pandemic" of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), and with both, Mrs. Bowen, Clerk of Council/Treasurer and Ms. Amos, Deputy Clerk, being diagnosed with the COVID virus, along with being quarantined for 14 days, Mayor Kirkland polled the council on cancelling the meeting for Tuesday, January 12, 2021. By a "unanimous poll vote" of the council, the regular January 12, 2021, meeting was cancelled. Any business to be discussed, would be carried over to the next monthly meeting.

The next regular council meeting, is scheduled for Tuesday, February 9, 2021, at 7:30 P.M., if all goes as planned with no more outbreaks of the virus.

Shirley S. Bowen, MMC

Clerk-Treasurer Town of Boydton January 12, 2021 John M. Kirkland

Mayor